DRAUGHTON  PARISH  COUNCIL
Minutes of a Meeting of the Superfast Broadband Advisory Committee held on Wednesday 8 July 2015 in the Village Hall at 7.00pm
Present:   
Cllr S Plunkett – in the Chair


Mr D Little



Ms A Hargate-Ramsden

Mrs J Markham – Clerk



In attendance: 





Mr A Laycock, Craven District Council






Mr S Hayhurst, LN Communications

1. Wireless Superfast Broadband Service
Mr Laycock opened discussions by confirming the current timescale as regards the BT rollout of superfast broadband by means of underground cable infrastructure, and noted that Draughton was still included in phase 2 of the project, due for completion, subject to technical investigations, by December 2016.

Mr Hayhurst then presented details of LNC’s alternative fibre broadband service offered by means of wireless point to point delivery.  Preliminary investigations in the village indicated that sites could be identified for the installation of repeaters from which small devices placed on houses would be enabled to receive the service.  Broadband speeds from 10-30Mbps could then be achieved throughout the village, and it was predicted that householders would be able to access the service within 3 months.  Local businesses and home-workers could be eligible to apply for funding for installation costs from the Super Connected Craven Scheme.  The usual installation cost for residential subscribers was £150, with monthly contract costs starting at £19.99.

Mr Laycock confirmed that the installation of LNC’s network in the area could go ahead whilst Draughton continued to be included in phase 2 of the SFNY project.  

After full discussion, it was resolved to recommend to the Parish Council that details of the wireless broadband service offered by LN Communications service be provided throughout the village, in order that interested householders be made aware of the option of achieving superfast broadband by this means at an early date. 
In the meantime, it was agreed to meet again in order to examine further detailed information on the service, to be provided by LN Communications, and to consider the most effective means of publicising it within the village.

2. Date of Next Meeting
To be arranged in late July, before the date of the next Parish Council on 5 August. 
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